Melanie Steadman

From: Louise Harvey

Sent: 23 May 2024 15:22

To: licensing

Subject: Fw: Premises licence The Archer Wolstanton
Categories: Mel

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Please see below, i had the wrong e mail address

From: Louise Harvey

Sent: 20 May 2024 11:27

To: licensing@newcastle-staff.gov.uk <licensing@newcastle-staff.gov.uk>
Subject: Premises licence The Archer Wolstanton

Hello

We had a letter through the door re The Archer ad them wishing to extend their licence hours to
1230am during the week and 1 am on a Sunday.

I strongly object to this we live only 2 doors away from The Archer and when they have had loud music
playing it has been so loud that we have not been able to have our windows open and this has
stopped us from sleeping if this was until 0100 in the morning it would be impossible to sleepiam a
nurse and have to be up for 0600 in the morning this leaving me 5 hours of sleep.

Wolstanton is a quiet village area and does not require music blaring out until 0100hrs it is not a town
and if people want to stay up until this time that thy can go to Newcastle. | did not include my address
in this if you require this please let me know

Kind Regards

Louise Harvey



